
The National Lutheran Association on Scouting 
Invites You to 

Join us at Philmont for 
“Scouting in the Lutheran Church” 

July 6-12, 2025 

 
This course is for Scouters, clergy and congregational leaders who want to learn more about 
using Scouting as an outreach ministry for young people and their families.  Lutherans from 

across the country will share ideas and best practices regarding relationships with chartered 
partners, membership, Religious Emblems, and how to best serve our youth and our churches. 

Bring your family and be part of the fellowship unique to Philmont 
Relax as we grow in faith and renewal with like-minded, dedicated and experienced Scouters. 

Join us in the celebration of PTC’s 75th Anniversary! 

To register, log on at: www.philmontscoutranch.org/PTC.aspx 

 

http://www.philmontscoutranch.org/PTC.aspx

